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Young Members Committee Comes to D.C.
are encouraged to attend this meeting to dis-
cuss the labor movement and exchange tactics 
and strategies to get young workers involved 
in the union. Go to apwu.org/events to learn 
more.

“It is essential that we work now to educate 
young and newer members to not just organize 
but mobilize to ensure the viability of the Post-
al Service and our union,” said Teresa Marie 
Oller, from the Portland Oregon Area Local.

Regional designees of the Young Members 
Committee met in Washington, D.C. this week. 
The designees discussed how to bridge the gap 
between seasoned, new and young members to 
drive the union forward.

The Committee also worked on the upcom-
ing Young Members’ Meeting, which will be 
held at the All Craft Conference on Saturday, 
October 26th at the Bally’s Las Vegas Hotel. 
All members, especially those 35 and younger, 
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On July 23rd, APWU is mobilizing our 
members and supporters via phone and social 
media to contact their member of the House of 
Representatives to cosponsor H.R. 2382, the 
USPS Fairness Act.

H.R. 2382 would repeal in total 
the Postal Accountability and En-
hancement Act’s (PAEA) mandate to 
prefund retiree healthcare benefits. 
This mandate accounts for the vast 
majority of the financial crisis facing 
the postal service and is constantly 
used by privatization advocates who 
want to sell off the USPS to private 
corporations. 

Make your voice heard on July 23rd, join 
thousands of APWU members and our allies 

by dialing 844-402-1001 to connect with 
your representative. Urge them to cosponsor 
the USPS Fairness Act, H.R. 2382.

Text REPEAL today to 91990 to 
receive a reminder to call on July 
23. You can also sign up to receive 
an email reminder by going to apwu.
org/action. 

If you prefer, you can email your 
representative by going to apwu.
org/fairness. 

Reach out to your family, friends, 
and neighbors and ask them to call 

their representatives as well. This legislation 
affects every American household.

Call Your Representative on July 23rd 
at 844-402-1001

(L-R) Seated: Teresa Marie Oller, Portland Oregon Area Local; Luis Soto, Puerto Rico Area Local; Sabrina Larsen, Salt Lake City 
Area Local; Stephanie McGhee, Kansas Kaw Valley Local; Courtney Agee, Birmingham Area Local; Richard Luffman, Northeast 
Florida Area Local. (L-R) Standing: Southern Region Coordinator Kennith Beasley; Dominique Ballinger, Nation’s Capital Southern 
MD Area Local; Secretary-Treasurer Liz Powell; President Mark Dimondstein; Anthony Moya, Central Jersey Area Local; Central 
Region Coordinator Sharyn Stone; Western Region Coordinator Omar Gonzalez; Joshua Gray, Western Michigan Area Local.


